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NEW FOR 2019 

As a past customer of ours at Sandgreen we wanted you to be the first to 

know about our stunning new 2-bedroom lodge we are introducing to the 

fleet this year. 

Welcome to the Clearwater 
 
A bright and airy modern lodge comprising a lobby with seating, perfect for 

taking off the wellies!  Sliding patio doors onto a wooden deck, ideal for 

those sunny evenings.  Internally the open plan layout with an abundance of 

windows throughout floods the living space with natural light.  The kitchen is 

fully equipped with all you need to make the most delicious meals. 

 

The main bedroom has a king-size bed, walk in wardrobe with dresser, 

vanity mirror and ample hanging rails and drawers.  It also benefits from an 

en-suite with a quad shower.  The twin bedroom has full size single beds 

providing comfort for additional guests.   

New Improved WiFi 

We have put in a new WiFi service onto the park which offers direct to van 

broadband with a secure private router.   The service is provided by a 

company called LPIS who are specialists in providing WiFi service to 

caravan parks throughout the country.  When you arrive you can log in and 

subscribe to whatever service suits your individual needs.  Prices range from 

£6 for a day to £40 for 2 weeks. 

 

Don’t miss out on those all-important dates – book online now at 

www.sandgreencaravanpark.co.uk 

OUR 2019 LINEUP 

Willerby Skye 

3-bedroom Caravan 

 

Willerby Rio Premiere 

3-bedroom Caravan 

 

Willerby Lymington 

2-bed Caravan 

 

Fleet View Lodge 

3 bedrooms 

 

Clearwater Lodge 

2 bedrooms 

 

 

 

www.sandgreencaravanpark.co.uk 



All New Welcome Packs 

We are delighted to be working with some of Scotland’s best food producers to offer you a lovely welcome pack including 

milk from Roans Dairy and melt in the mouth shortbread from “Crystals Shortbread” along with some other lovely little 

surprises. 

2019 Tariff 

 

We would like to thank you for your past business and would really love to see you back again next year. 

If you would like us to delete your name from our records, please let us know and we will do this immediately. 


